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Memorandum

Date: 30 Jun 2022
To: Whom it May Concern
cc: Mayor, City Council
From: Lee C. Belt, City Clerk

RE: 2022 IRRIGATION SEASON – UPDATE

Greetings!

The weir for gravity-feed delivery to the majority of town will be turned on later than normal 
on Tuesday 05 July due to needed maintenance on irrigation lines.  Next week only (03-09 
July 2022) irrigation will run an additional day on Friday, with irrigation turned off at the 
weirs Saturday 09 July at approximately 8:00a.  

The following week (10-16 July 2022) the city irrigation system will be on the normal Monday 
through Thursday irrigation schedule.  Spring rainfall capture in the Boise Project dam 
system and subsequent increase in irrigation allotment from Boise Project, along with 
conservation efforts earlier this irrigation season have made the return to normal schedule 
possible.  The city does not know how long into late summer / fall irrigation water will be 
available from the Boise Project system, but the city anticipates having enough water to 
maintain normal schedule through a normal water year.  

Please contact City Hall if there are questions, and refer to previous irrigation memos posted 
on the ‘bulletin board’ on the city’s website (www.greenleaf-idaho.us) for background 
information.  

More information will be posted as a memo on the city’s website and on the city’s Face Book 
page as it becomes available.
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